Minutes for PTA Meeting

Meeting for PTA on March 16th,1995 at the school auditorium. Most members were
present except for Mr. Swinne and Mrs. Pekerite.

The meeting started at 6:45pm. The minutes of the last meetings were read and
corrections were made. The president, Mrs. Kelly, explained the new polices for funding
the PTA activities. We then discussed plans for the end of the school year and ways to
raise money for our annual end-of-school party. Mr. Weaver brought up the fact that our
account is empty and we need to work hard to raise money. .

Mrs. Dreed asked about the theme for this year's end of school event, and whether we
were going to have apicnic or aparty. Everyone had a different view and many made
suggestions. After discussion, 83% voted to have a beach/barbecue party, 11% voted for
apicnic like last year, and 6% voted to go to the carnival.

The meeting ended at 9:52 pm.



